PORT OF CORK

NOTICE TO MARINERS

For the attention of Trawler Skippers

The attention of all skippers is drawn to the potential danger created by trawlers entering or moving within the Port without any notification to Port Operations.  Contact with “Cork Harbour Radio” should be made on VHF Channel 12 on entry and in advance of any further movement within the port.  Information on the current navigational situation will then be given and the movement of large ships, may, on occasions, necessitate co-ordination of trawler movements to prevent dangerous situations developing.

All traffic movement within the port limits is monitored on the Port of Cork Vessel Traffic System.

Specific speed limits of 5 miles per hour above Kings Quay, Blackrock and 4 miles per hour above Tivoli Berths exist and a more general restriction requires all vessels to regulate their speed so as to avoid injuring or endangering other vessels or small craft.

The ferry landing steps on Kennedy Pier are to be kept clear at all times.

The Bye Laws relating to Navigation in the Port of Cork must be observed at all times.  Every vessel must have the following up to date charts on board:  1777 & 1773 which will be checked periodically.

It is the responsibility of each trawler skipper to ensure that the quay is cleaned after use and it is an offence to dump any article including rubbish, oil or fish into the water within Harbour limits.
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